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Newsletter January 2022 
 

 

President's Message: 
  

  
Our last day for this year will be December 14th. We will resume on Tuesday January 
11th 2022. We look forward to next year being a more stable year where we will be able to 

plan things and events with more ease than the last 2 years. 
  

Happy Christmas Everyone. 
 
 

Claudette Hough……President. 

 
Events: -  
 
  

 Mini Quilt Challenge 
As all events for the remainder of 2021 have been postponed this shouldn't impact this 
challenge. Continue to create your mini quilts and an opportunity to display them will be 

chosen as the opportunities reveal themselves. 

 

Diary:                                                       
                  
                   January 11th 2022     First MPQ Meeting for 2022 
                   
                    

Birthdays:    

   
         January                      Colleen Brighton, Helen Granleese, Claudette Hough,  
                                                    Lorraine Kelly, Bev Livingston,   
 



 

 
Val Wright project  
  

Flannelette hearts for mothers of new born in care babies. Please see Val if you have 
completed any to date. This is an ongoing project as these items are always required. 
 

In House Workshops. 
 

Watch this space in 2022. 
 

Member of the Month 
 

This segment of the newsletter is to be used to meet our Members and get a bit of an 

insight into their likes and experiences as a Patchworker.  
 
Our Chosen Member for this month is Marcia Rutledge 

 
 

1.  How long have you been a member of MPQ? 

  
 1992 
 

2 When did you start your Patchwork journey? 

  

 1992 
 

3. What started you on your Patchwork journey? 

  

 A Needlework course at Tafe. 

 

4, Your  favourite type or style of Patchworking? 

  

 No Favourites. Love them all. 

 

5. Favourite fabrics, type etc? 

  

 Not too busy. Batiks. 

 

 



6. Did you have a mentor? And who? 

  

 Yes, Wilga Bolton 

 

7. Favourite Patchworker? 

 

 Lois French - Great Tutor 

 

8. Favourite colours.? 

 

 Blues and Green 

 

9. Preference for Hand sewing or machine.? 

 

 Machine. 

 

10. Favourite supplier, online or Shop? 

 

 Where ever I find what I am looking for, Local or online. 

 

 Next Month's Member will be:  a Surprise. 
 

Quote of the Month: 
 
 

'Nobody starts out as a perfect Quilter.' 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 
very non Covid New Year. Stay Safe 
 

 
 
Happy Creating……………..Sue 


